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I hope you have all had  a fantastic half term holiday and the Acorns have been able to rest after such a busy start to 

big school!  We are so proud of how the Acorns have settled int o school life, and Mrs Witthuhn  and I are enjoying 

having such a lovely class!  

We have a fun  filled and very busy half term ahead jam packed with thing s to look forward to.  We are focusing on 

ôCelebrations õ as a topic this half term and we have a lot to celebrate and look forward to.  We have  bonfire night, 

Diwali, Christingle, a trip to the Panto and  not to mention performing our Ch ristmas nativity play ! I think we will be 

rather sleepy by the time Christmas comes along!  

Mrs Marsden  

What we are learning this term...  

Topic (Understanding of the World ) - This half term  we will be focusing on ôCelebrationsõ covering 

birth days, weddings, bonfire night, D iwali and of course Christmas . We will talk about what things we 

do to celebrate and explore how other cultures may celebrate and follow different tra ditions.  We will 

also learn about All Saints Day and Remembrance day too.  Our role play  was voted for at the end of the 

last half term and therefore  wil l start off as a ôpost officeõ but will evolve as the half term goes on 

depending on the childrenõs interests. .   

Literacy - We are speeding through our phonics at the moment with lots of enthusiasm! Over the next 6 

weeks we will start to explore new letter sounds including digraphs (two letters  that make one sound). 

The letter sounds we will focus on this half term are:  

j v w x y z zz qu ch  sh ng  th  

ai ee oa oo ar  or  ow  

As and when these sounds are taught, I will add these letter cards to the sound packs so please can 

you ensure that all sound  packs are kept in your childõs book bags so we can keep updating them.  

Alongside this, we will focus on pencil grip and letter fo rmation.  We will be concentrating on patterns  
this half term and once we have completed these we will move on to f ormation of the ladder letters ( i l t 
u y) We will have regular ôDough Gymõ sessions and focus on building up our finger muscles with our 

weekly finger gym challenges.  

Maths  -Our work in Maths will include some recording but will mainly involve mental and practical 

activities. The  children wi ll be working on simple addition and subtractions, including finding one more 

and one less of a given number. They will also be l ooking at 3D shapes, positional language and money 

and length  this half term.  We will continue to celebrate numbers starting with number 9 and 10!  

Physical Development - Our P.E sessions wi ll continue to take place on Monday  mornings  and led by 

Tom Bigg, our sports coach. Please can you make sure that your child has warm outdoor P.E kit and 

trainers for  P.E this term as we will be outside  as much as we can depending on the weather.  

Expressive Arts and Design = Our art less ons will focus on construction  methods  using different 

materials  such as clay and junk modelling . The children will continue to take part in the weekly music  

session with Dr  Noble -Jamieson which will be concentrating on the songs for our Christmas play.  

Personal, Social and Emotional Development - We will be continuing to learn about our schoolõs 

learning behaviours focu sing on curiosity and creativity  in the first few weeks .  In R.E we will be 

focusing on the question ôWhy do Christians perform Nativity plays at Christmas? õ.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES!  

Below you will find a few dates to note in  you r diaries for the following  half  term , they are specific for Acorn 

class . Further details  will be available i n the school newsletter : 

Thursday 1 st November - All Saints Day - we will spend the afternoon celebrating patron saints.  

Friday 9 th November - Remembrance Enrichment Day - we will spend day learning about what Remembrance 

day is about and taking part in a variety of activities in our class.  

Friday 30 th November  ð Whole School trip to the Pantomime  

Thursday 6 th December - Christmas Decoration Morning (Parents and siblings welcome) and Christmas 

Jumper Day.  

Tuesday 11 th December - Acorn Class Ch ristmas  Nativity  -2:15pm in the school hall .  

Friday 14 th December - Christmas Fair  (After school)  

 

Show &  Tell Schedule   

Show & Tell will  continue to  take place on Friday 

afternoons. This is a chance for your child to bring in 

something special to share wi th the class. I have allocated 

children each  week to share their object, so please ensure 

your child br ings their show and tell only on their allocated 

date.  

Friday 2 nd 
November  

Lawrence, Emilia, Peggy and Flo  

Friday 9th  
November  

Isabelle, George, Ines and Maggie  

Friday 16 th  
November  

Harry, Arthur, Neive and Luke  

Friday 23 rd    
November  

Phoebe, Rex and Persephone  

Friday 7th  
December  

Millie, Molly and Sam  

 

Reading Books  

Please can you ensure that your 

childõs Reading Record and 

Reading book remains in their book 

bag every day.   

If you read with your child at home, 

we ask that you record this in the 

reading record.  

Going Home Time  

Just a small reminder that at the 

end of the day, please can you make 

yourself visible to the teacher and 

your child when waiting on the 

playground. I will not send a child to 

you until I can see you and I am sure 

your child will be able to make their 

way  to you safely and confidently.  

Acorn  Nativity  Play   

We invite you all to come and watch our Christmas pe rformance in the school hall on Tuesday 11 th 

December at 2:15pm .  

Acorn Class will be taking on a Christmas performance of our own and  it  is sure to ke ep us very 

busy over the next 7  weeks. We apologise now for any constant singing of Christmas songs that 

you may hear at home! Each child will be given their part and costume letters will follow in the next 

few weeks.  

If there are any keen costume and prop makers out there amongst you, please let Mrs Marsden 

know - we would love some help!  


